
 
May 20, 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am writing to request community project funding for the Ledbetter Light Rail Station 

Facility Modernization Project in Fiscal Year 2026.  The entity to receive funding for this project 

is the Dallas Area Rapid Transit, and the project will be located at 2006 East Ledbetter Drive, 

Dallas, TX 75216. The funding would be used to includes enhanced communication and 

wayfinding systems to help riders easily navigate the DART system, as well as renovations to 

restrooms and public seating areas to ensure a clean and comfortable environment. Additionally, 

the station will undergo infrastructure upgrades, including new tile, paint, lighting, and a 

modernized HVAC system to enhance safety and aesthetics. The project is an appropriate use of 

taxpayer funds as the project because it addresses the evolving needs of the diverse community 

it serves, improving connectivity, safety, and overall quality of life for both transit riders and 

local residents. 

 

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized 

by chapter 53 of title 49 of the United States Code. 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 

immediate family. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jasmine Crockett 

Member of Congress 
 

The Honorable Tom Cole 

Chair 

House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 The Capitol 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 The Capitol 

Washington, D.C. 20515 


